
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hollinswood Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 

A 6 week course for grandparents, parents, carers  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Free crèche available subject to demand 

 

If you would like attend, please go the main office for a reply slip. 
Places are limited and will be offered on a first come,                     

first served basis. 

 

Make your own 
Christmas 

decorations and 
presents. 

 

Work with a 
supportive and 

experienced 
tutor 

 

This course is fun, 
friendly and FREE 

 

No previous 
knowledge or 

experience is needed 
for this course. 

 

Enjoy learning 
new craft 

techniques 

 

 Venue: Hollinswood Primary School  

Dates: Wednesday 7th November – 12th December 2018 

Time: 9:00 – 11:00 am 
 

Enjoy 
sharing time 

with your 
child 

Only 10 places available, so return your slips 
as soon as possible. Places will be offered 

on a first come, first served basis. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please return your slip as soon as possible, to book your place on the  
Christmas Crafts course at Hollinswood Primary School                                

Wednesday 7th November to Wednesday 12th December                                                          
9:00am to 11:00 am.                                                                                                                    

Please bring ID with you. 

 
 

Child’s Name:  

Name of adult 
attending:  

 

Contact number:  

Free Crèche? YES NO 

Name and Age of 
children requiring 
crèche: 

 

 

 

 

 

Only 10 places available, so return your slips 
as soon as possible. Places will be offered 

on a first come, first served basis. 


